Encino Neighborhood Council
ELECTIONS & Candidate Applications

The Encino Neighborhood Council will have our
elections on May 4th, 2021. Due to COVID, all voting
will be by mail or at a drop off location. In order to
vote, you will need to request a ballot. You can
request a ballot, starting on 3/5/21 thru 4/27/21

at: https://clerk.lacity.org/elections/neighborhood-
council-election

Are there things in Encino going 1n the right
direction? Have you ever thought, “what can I do to
make a difference?” Now is your chance to make a
difference in Encino! Candidate filing begins on
January 2nd, 2021 thru February 16, 2021.

All positions will be open and this is your chance to
run for a postion on the council. To request a
candidate application visit:
https:clerkappsele.lacity.org/NCElection

The Encino Neighborhood Council usually meets on
the 4th Wednesday of each month. Please visit our
website for more information: www.encinonc.org or
email: info@encinonc.org for more information.



